
 

21 December 2023 
 
GNSO Council Review of Hamburg GAC Communiqué 
 
TO: Tripti Sinha 
 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors  
 
CC: Nicolas Caballero, GAC Chair  
 
Dear Tripti, 
 
On behalf of the GNSO Council, we are hereby transmitting to you the GNSO Council’s review of 
the Hamburg GAC Communiqué; the GNSO Council adopted at its meeting the attached review 
documents on 21 December 2023.  
 
The GNSO Council’s review of each GAC Communiqué is an effort to provide feedback to you, in 
your capacity as members of the ICANN Board, as you consider issues referenced in the 
Communiqué that we believe relate to policies governing generic Top-Level Domains. Our intent 
is to inform you and the broader community of gTLD policy activities, either existing or planned, 
that may directly or indirectly relate to advice provided by the GAC. The GNSO Council hopes 
that the input provided through its review of the GAC Communiqué will enhance co-ordination 
and promote the sharing of information on gTLD related policy activities between the GAC, 
Board and the GNSO. 
 
Kindly, 
 
Greg DiBiase, GNSO Chair 
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